POLICE ATHLETIC LEAGUE, INC. (PAL)

The Police Athletic League, Inc. (PAL) Meeting was held on August 16, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. with Chief Marvin Mailey presiding. Members of the PAL Board in attendance were Kevin Baird, Esq., Dr. Wilma Mishoe was absent.

PAL PROGRAM UPDATES/NEW BUSINESS

MCpl. Keith Hester, manager of the PAL Program stated that basketball at Towne Point will take place monthly.

Kevin Baird stated he is on the board of the Masonic Charters of Delaware and he would submit an application for a donation. The amount will be between \$3K and \$5K.

Captain David Spicer, Operations Division Commander stated that he spoke to a representative of Tidemark Construction that stated they set aside a certain amount of money for the City of Dover First Friday events and would be willing to donate any monies that are not used.

Discussion was had about the need for a vehicle large enough to transport several people, it was mentioned to call Townsend Brothers about a donation.

OLD BUSINESS

Chief Mailey briefed on the minutes from the July 18, 2017, 2017 meeting, and stated that they were posted on the City's website.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

August 21, 2017 the Dover Police Department along with other various sponsors will hold a Back to School Jam with a back pack give away. Chief Mailey advised Lt. Christopher Hermance to contact Court 7, since the street in front of the station will be closed.

September 9, 2017 there will be a "Rib Off" from Noon to 5:00 p.m. at Dover Park.

Meeting adjourned at 2:17 p.m.